
 
 

It’s that time of year again! Register for the 

Scarecrow Contest by calling 631-286-0327 or email 

receptionist@bellportvillageny.gov 

Craft pumpkins and wooden stands to 
create the perfect scarecrow can be 
picked up starting Monday, September 8, 
between 8am and 4pm at Village Hall 29 
Bellport Lane. 

• Build your scarecrow at home.  Once completed, pin 
the name/number tag to the front of it. 

• Please bring your scarecrow back to Village Hall 
no later than Monday, September 29, between 
8am and 4pm and be prepared to see the 

tricky 

transformation! 

• Remember to vote for your favorites until October 24. 
Winners will be announced at the Halloween Parade 
on October 25. 

• Please keep the spirit of Halloween in mind 
when creating your scarecrows. The Village of 
Bellport reserves the right not to place/hang any 
scarecrows.  
 

Thank you for participating in the 2025 Annual 

Scarecrow Contest. 

Sponsored by the Village of Bellport and the 

Bellport Chamber of Commerce!! 
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